Monday, July 24th, 2006
Dear Name,

Even though it is still summer, we want to remind all of our interns that fall semester is quickly approaching.  The 2006-2007 year will be filled with programs and events sponsored and co-sponsored by the Center.  In order to make sure we prepare every staff member for the year ahead, we are sending you a few documents to help us gather information we will need to support you as an intern.
Please complete the attached Personal Information Form and Intern/Staff Compensation Form return them to us, either by email, fax or U.S. mail before Friday, August 18th. 

As stated in your letter of acceptance, and discussed during your interview you are required to return to campus and be available for Fall Orientation & Staff Training which will be Wednesday, August 30th, Tuesday, August 31st, and Friday, September 1st.  Training will be 9:00am to 5:00pm each day.  During this time we will be getting to know one another better, orienting interns to Center operations, reviewing important procedures for working with LGBTA students, developing processes for collaboratively accomplishing our goals and – as always – taking time to have fun!.
Enjoy the rest of your summer.  If you have any questions about the training schedule, compensation or anything else, please contact the LGBTA Student Resource Center as soon as possible at 814-863-1248 or at lgbta@psu.edu  We are excited to have all of our staff join us!
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